
Webster Arts and Crafts Extravaganza 

Saturday, May 24, 2025, 9 am – 4 pm 

Dear Artist or Crafter, 

After many years of planning the Webster Arts and Crafts Extravaganza, the Webster 
Education Foundation has returned the planning of this great event to the Webster Area 
Chamber of Commerce.  We are excited to again host this gathering of crafters on the 
Saturday before Memorial Day which is Saturday May 24, 2025.  As in the past, the 
event is from 9:00 AM to 4:00 PM. 

The craft fair will be held at the same outside location as last year on the Webster High 
School Soccer Fields.  There is no electricity and generators are not allowed.   

Sites are $70.00 each and will be approximately 12x12 ft. 

Applications from returning crafters must be postmarked by March 31st, 2025 to be 
guaranteed a site.  Returning crafters will be assigned the same space as last year 
unless you request a different area.  We will try to honor as many site location requests 
as possible. 

Decisions on new applications will be made as they come in.  If an application is denied, 
you will be notified immediately.  An acceptance letter and map will be sent the first 
week of May 2025 to all accepted vendors.  

Please complete and return: 

Webster Area Chamber of Commerce 
P.O. Box 48 
Webster, WI 54893 

When you set up your space: To avoid issues, as soon as your vehicle is 
unloaded it must be moved to allow others access to unload their vehicles.  No 
vehicles are allowed on the field.  Please only park in areas designated for crafters.  Any 
crafters not obeying parking rules will not be invited back. If you are handicapped, 
we will make exceptions, but we must know this ahead of time. No other exceptions.  

We look forward to another great craft fair and hope you will join us! 

Thank you,  

Joanie McKeown, 
Craft Fair Chairperson 

Email: websterwichamber@gmail.com 
Website: https://websterwisconsin.com/ 




